

# DevMtg 2015-01-21

## Developers Meeting on Weds, Jan 21, 2015

Today's Meeting Times



- JIRA Backlog Hour: [19:00 UTC](#) in #dspace IRC, i.e. one hour BEFORE the meeting. During that hour, we will be working together to tackle our [JIRA Backlog of "Received" tickets](#).
- DSpace Developers Meeting: [20:00 UTC](#) in #duraspace IRC

## Agenda

### Discussion Topics

1. [DSpace 5.0](#) just released!
  - a. Any thoughts to share based on what worked well or didn't?
  - b. Schedule ideas for 6.0
  - c. Any other 5.0 topics to discuss?
    - i. Task (from helix84?): update instructions about generating LICENSES\_THIRD\_PARTY in [Release Procedure](#) (the new mvn command should be run with the .jar files installed in the local maven repo, otherwise the file will contain [x.y-SNAPSHOT version](#))
2. [DSpace 5.1](#)
3. [demo.dspace.org](#)
  - a. Tim will be rebuilding it on Ubuntu 14.04 LTS (possibly as soon as this week)
  - b. Will likely also clean up a lot of the "mess" in ~dspace that has gathered.
  - c. Any special requests?
4. Other topics?

## Meeting Notes

### Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript is available at - <http://irclogs.duraspace.org/index.php?date=2015-01-21>

### Action Items

(Action items go here, if any)